
 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3TS 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Stuart will be leaving the school at the end of the Autumn Term 

to take on a new teaching position. Whilst it will be very sad to say goodbye, we all want to wish Tara 

the best of luck in her new role and for the future.  

 

I am pleased to welcome Mrs Amal Hassan to the TMA teaching team, who will be taking over the 

class responsibility for 3TS. Mrs Hassan has been working alongside Miss Stuart and the Year 3 team 

today and has spent time with the children in class. We will continue to work closely with Mrs Hassan 

to ensure a smooth transition and this will support her in getting to know each of the children. She is 

very much looking forward to starting in January.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Lucy Eldridge 

 

Head of Two Mile Ash School 

 

 


